Dear Mr Obote Hope,

| am emailing in regards to the planning application consultation for work to the property of ground floor,
94 Camden Road, London, NW1 9EA.

The proposed work is the use of roof terrace with timber screen at rear ground floor (retrospective). |
strongly object to this application for the following reasons:

¢ | have a basement kitchen and garden and we will lose natural daylight. The premises have already
built timber screens in the basement garden site without our permission.

» There will be an infringement of privacy to all the residents especially as the restaurant is open
till 11pm extending to 11.30pm.

¢ Asyoucanimagine the level of noise between these times will disrupt ourselves and residents
including those with young children and families trying to get some sleep.

« Finally my mother is a stroke patient. She likes to sit in peace and quiet on our private balcony and
this will be an infringment to her privacy!

With kind regards,

Mr Jagdish Vaghela
Biotech Pharmacy
96 Camden Road
London

NW1 9EA



